
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 17th June 2022 

It has been assessment week this week. The children showed such resilience and perse-
verance and I am very proud of them!  

And finally… If you have any quick ques-
tions or concerns please feel free to drop an 
email to info@nutfield.surrey.sch.uk to ar-
range a time for a meeting. Please do keep 
an eye on the school website which lists all 
the key dates for the Summer Term.  

Miss Mitchell and Mrs Ross 

Diary Dates 
Sports Day—24.6.22  
PTFA Summer Garden Party—25.6.22  
Residential Meeting for High Ashurst—
28.6.22—3.30—4.30 pm.  
Hopathon—29.6.22  
INSET Day—1.7.22  
Art Exhibition—4.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Art Exhibition—5.7.22 - 3.30pm-5.30pm  
Reserve Sports Day—8.7.22  
Music Concert—12.7.22  
Open Evening—14.7.22  
No Ark – 21.7.22 (am and pm)  
No Ark – 22.7.22 (am and pm) 

English 

This week we have 
continued with our new 
book ‘The Last Bear’ by 
Hannah Gold.  We have 
read chapters 1– 4 and 
have written a 
description of what the 
main character—April—
would have seen on her 
walk across Bear Island. 
They were beautifully 
written and I am very proud of them.  
 
Maths 
We have been revising fractions this week and 
have completed our assessment in our Maths 
lessons this week.  
 
PE  
We had a lovely PE lesson this week based on 
cricket. The children showed such skill and 
enthusiasm! As the weather is heating up, 
please ensure the children have shorts and 
water for PE.  

Homework 
Spellings: There are spellings in the           
children's homework books. Please complete 
these and practise them at home.  
English: There is a reading comprehension 
stuck in homework books. Please complete 
this.  
Maths: There is a selection of maths       
homework on MyMaths that revises 
fractions. 
Reading: Your child should be reading      
everyday for at least 20 minutes.   
Grammar: There is a selection of grammar 
questions in their homework book.   
 
Geography—This term we are learning 
about ‘Sustainable Tourism around the 
World’. We would love to have pictures of 
the children at famous landmarks around 
the world for our display. If you have visited 
any famous landmarks and have photos, 
could send in a photo of it—you can include 
the children in it if you wish!  

Hop a thon- Wednesday 29th June 

Our annual Hop a Thon aims to raise money to 

fund the ongoing costs of our farm. Our hope is 

that each child will be able to collect at least 

£10 through sponsorship. Each year group is to 

do a big hoppy task. You can sponsor your child 

for each hop he / she does or you can sponsor 

him/her for the completing the whole hoppy 

task!  Last year we raised an amazing £1500—I 

wonder if we can beat that total this year?  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Please see the attached sponsorship forms. 


